
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  November 1, 2018  
To:     MyCare Ohio Health Partners 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject:  Changes to Billing Codes for Personal Care Aide Services - UPDATE 
 
 
Note: This notification is an update to the previous Changes to Billing Codes for Personal Care 
Aide Services network notification dated Oct. 1, 2018.  
 
ODM is working to create a centralized code structure to streamline all Waiver codes. CareSource will 
not make changes to T1019UA payment at this time.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
CareSource 
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